
   

Notice of AGM 
May 17, 2021 

 
 
 

 
 

Peace River Regional District (‘PRRD’) Board 
1981 Alaska Avenue 
Dawson Creek, BC V1G 4H8 
 
Dear Chair Sperling and the PRRD Board,  

This letter serves as a notice of the Annual General Meeting for the North Peace Airport Society 

taking place on June 2, 2021 virtually. The PRRD Board’s Member Representative (Director 

Karen Goodings) has indicated she will be present to represent the interests of the District.  

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions.   

 

Thank you.  

Regards, 

  

Miranda V. Flury 

Director of Strategy, Capital, and Planning 

flurym@yxjairport.com 

778-256-9117 
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